
 

Prof. Sadik Kilicturgay 

 

President of KEPAN           

 

3/8/2016 

 

Dear Prof. Sadik Kilicturgay 

 

 

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the 17
th

 Congress of Parenteral and Enteral Nutrition Society of 

Asia (PENSA 2016) will be held on 6-8 December 2016, in Tehran, Iran. ‘Fighting Malnutrition in 

Hospital’ is the theme of the Congress.  

 

I would like to request you to introduce our annual congress to the other society members and kindly 

arrange a link of our congress (www.pensa2016.com) in your society official website.  

 

Please find the poster as attachment.  

 

 

Thank you for your kind support. 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

Dr Abdolreza Norouzy, MD, PhD 

President, PENSA 2016 

Associate Professor in Clinical Nutrition 

Tehran University of Medical Sciences 

 

http://www.pensa2016.com/

